
You can lose 
so much to 
diabetes, 

including your 
vision. 

Come discover 
your risk. 



Know the signs, discover your risk and 
learn what you can do to prevent 

diabetes-related vision loss. 
The American Diabetes Association warns that diabetes can lead to 
serious health and vision complications. 

Advocate South Suburban Hospital is partnering with the H-F Lion’s Club 
to help you maintain your sight and enjoy a robust quality of life through 
early diabetes detection and treatment. 

Join us for a complimentary breakfast, screening and presentation to 
learn how diabetes affects health and vision.

Date:	 Friday, November 8, 2019

Schedule:   	 7:30 -9:00 am	 Free Health and Vision Screenings	
		  fasting is required
	 9:00 am	 Free breakfast
	 9:15 am	 Physician presentation

Location:  	 Dolphin Lake Clubhouse 
	 2700 W. 183rd St., Homewood, IL 60430 

The event is free, but space is limited. Registration is required for both 
lecture and screenings. To reserve your spot, visit advocatehealth.com/
classes. Use code 7D34 to register for breakfast and lecture, and code 
7D35 to register for the screenings.

Do you have glasses you no longer need? 
Bring them along and donate to the Lions Club 
Recycle for Sight program!
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